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Serving the Law Enforcement Community and the Citizens of Washington 

December 9, 2019 

Greetings from Your Executive Director: 

Last week I promised I would send the Criminal Justice Training Commission rules for 

Independent Investigations as soon as we got them - here they are as they were received from 

CJTC this morning.  These go into effect 30 days after adoption, so the effective date would be 

January 5, 2020.  

Thank you- 

Work Hard- Have Fun- Stay Safe 

Steven D. Strachan, Executive Director 

Washington Association of Sheriffs & Police Chiefs 

3060 Willamette Drive NE 

Lacey, WA 98516 

steve@waspc.org 

360-486-2380 
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